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To the honorable members of the Oregon Senate, 

 

The proposed modifications to the so-called Death with Dignity Act represents a 

bleak and misguided view of the dignity of life in the state of Oregon. Oregonians like 

me desire our state to be known as where the lives of our families are held in such 

honor that we seek ways to preserve them rather than rush to end them. I urge you to 

vote no on this bill. 


